
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/18/2013 9:55:44 AM 
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: preference for east or west? 

Yes, right outside the main entry . . . 

Look forward to it! 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2013 9:55 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Re: preference for east or west? 

Ferry building sounds great! See you there at 11:45? 

Michael 

Sent from my iPhone 

Geek Is Chic 

On Oct 18, 2013, at 9:48 AM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

I can come to you, or you can come east. . . 

We could meet somewhere on Belden Place. Or the Ferry Building. 

Nice day. What do you feel up for? 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 
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